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A note from Mr Way...

We have made it to the end of the Spring term and although we have only been fully open to all children for 4
weeks, it has been an exhausting period of time since the turn of the year. Easter will hopefully give everyone
a chance to pause, catch their breath and prepare for the summer term. Hopefully nicer weather and an
easing of restrictions will allow us some enjoyment too.
On that note please can | ask that you keep a closer eye on the children in the park during the holiday and
also before and after school. We have reports of children playing in the roads and throwing sticks from trees
as well as general unkind behaviour. This happens each summer and we always speak to the children about
it however we are not able to supervise them during this time. There have also been accidents and injuries
before school which isn’t the best way for any pupil to start the day. If your child visits the park
unaccompanied please speak to them about the behaviour you would expect from them. Thank you.
Have a lovely Easter holiday and keep safe.

Mr Way

Some pointy to- note...

e Parent consultations in school on the 27, 28" and 29" April. A letter was sent out this week. Please
return to the school with your preferred appointment times ASAP.

e Please can you be mindful in the alley of other parents and members of the public trying to keep their 2m
distance. Try not to linger in this enclosed space.

e Boughton village are holding a Summer Fayre on 10" July and we will be supporting this event. Please
see separate poster for more details.

e Congratulations to Dea (yr 1) and lvanina (yr 6) for winning the breakfast and late care Easter colouring
competition. They were closely followed by runners up Harry (yr R) and Ella (yr 5).

o Each year we ask for donations of plants to help our school site look its colourful best. We would be
extremely grateful if you have any spare plants that could be donated to us.

e Laurais asking parents and friends of the school to help make a tepee for the reflection area — see details
on the attached flyer.

‘ . We are currently in Holy Week and as we celebrate Easter it would be an ideal time to ask your
children about the significance of this time in the Christian calendar. Of course we think about
this as a time of rebirth and fresh starts and this seems particularly apt as restrictions are eased.
However to Christians the Easter story and Jesus’s subsequent resurrection is a time to celebrate and
reflect on His ultimate act of giving. Enjoy the Easter eggs but do take a moment to think about the meaning
of this holiday.
Dear God, At Easter think about Jesus bringing new life to the world. Remember him as
taking our sins to make a better life for you, Amen. Mia, Year 2

And funally...
RUNE - Wishing you all a very happy Easter holiday and we look

%‘ z Lo forward to seeing the children back in school on Monday 19" April.
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Stourt chhilldren off ove the woy threy shhowld go, and even wiren Hrey are old
they will notturn from b Proverbs 22:6
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